“? Planet Home Lending

Announcement 2015-03

Columbus Day

Planet Home Lending will be open normal business hours on Columbus Day, Monday, October 12, 2015.

While we will be open, we would like to remind Sellers that Columbus Day is a federal bank holiday so
Planet Home Lending will not wire/disburse funds until Tuesday, October 13",

Planet Home Lending’s Lock Desk will be closed on Monday October 12, 2015 in observance of
Columbus Day. The Lock Desk will re-open for normal business on Tuesday. CORE Seller Portal and all
online systems will also be available.

Please distribute this information to the appropriate individuals within your organization.

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Sales Manager.
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